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TO:  Ronnie Helmondollar, Jennifer Williams, Steve Bonnano, Jason Hughes, Matt Jenks, Dan Robison  

 

FROM:   Jeff Skousen 

 

 Six teams from West Virginia competed in the National Land Judging and Homesite Evaluation 

Contest in Oklahoma City on May 4, 2017.  Here were the placings: 

 

4-H TEAM 
 

Monroe County 4-H: Brian Wickline (coach). 

 The team WON the 4-H Land Judging Contest and WON the 4-H Homesite Evaluation Contest. 

Reagan Ernst was the 1st place individual in BOTH contests. Kris Hoke was 4th in Land Judging and 2nd 

in Homesite. Andrew Wrzosek was 3rd in Land Judging and 5th in Homesite. Cami Wickline was 11th in 

Homesite. Great job! 

 

FFA TEAMS 

 

Hundred FFA: Scott Ash (coach). 

 The team placed 3rd in the Land Judging Contest and was 2nd in Homesite Evaluation. Holden 

Moore was 4th high scoring individual in Land and Brandan Rine was 6th high scoring individual in Land. 

Annie Fox and Hailey Eastham were the other team members.      

 

Pine Grove FFA: Adam Weekley and Annie Hall (coaches). 

 The team placed 5th in Land Judging and 20th in Homesite Evaluation. Maggie Hornbeck was 8th 

high scoring individual in Land and 6th in Homesite. Rebeckah Barnette, Justin Bassett, and Marisa 

Shannon were the other team members.  

 

Taylor County FFA: Steve Tennant (coach). 

 The team placed 9th in Land Judging and 14th in Homesite Evaluation. Mckenzie Setler was the 

5th high scoring individual in Land Judging. Other team members were Jarret Lambert, Harley McGinnis 

and Carrie Smith.     

 

Jefferson County FFA: Charity Marstiller (coach). (Charity was high scoring individual in Adult Land). 

 The team placed 28th in Land Judging and 22nd in Homesite Evaluation. Victoria Obendorfer, 

Zach Svehla, Cassie Hargis and Cara Anderson were the team members.  

 

Roane County FFA: Ben Hays (coach). 

 The team placed 62nd in Land Judging and 36th in Homesite Evaluation. Team members were 

Marshall Rexroad, Michael Lowe, Tucker Hunt, and Ashlyn Spears.     

 

I am very proud of the students and their coaches for the hard work and training. Congratulations to all 

participants. For full results, https://www.judgingcard.com/Results/Events.aspx?ID=8180 

https://www.judgingcard.com/Results/Events.aspx?ID=8180

